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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3466

Attention All Providers: New Statewide Managed Care Presentation is
Available

A new presentation on Statewide Managed Care called “Informational Webinar on Managed Care Statewide
Expansion” is now available on the Statewide Managed Care webpage. The webinar provides updates on key
design decisions that support the expansion of Managed Care and the timeline for the next steps. A link to the
presentation and other resources can also be found on the first list of the page.

If you have any questions, please email StatewideMCO@dhcfp.nv.gov.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iSetbaEhJn0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iSetbaEhJn0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdhcfp.nv.gov%2FProviders%2FStatewide_Managed_Care%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckatherine.marchlewski%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7C143b554558014e09f0a508dcedf5e500%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638646887585239287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ux0sMn8S8%2FNL8MLQeBMaWM%2FEqu3G6m2pSBuhkYIwfL4%3D&reserved=0
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